
Vice President Report. August 2014 

 

We have had a busy summer.  Fun, and BUSY! 

 

Our President and I recently met with the Management of Lounge 704.   We have secured the 

date of Saturday, October 25th.  The party will begin at 8pm.  Details to follow.  It will be 

another dance party like last year with a few Local Drag Queen performances strewn 

throughout the evening.   

I am in communication with Jessica from Center Plate/The Farmshow Complex to possibly get 

donations of appetizers for the party. Ticket price will be $10.  We will get tickets to you a few 

weeks prior to the date so we can sell tickets in advance to maximize the fundraising potential 

for this event.   

I have been discussing our September gig at the Hershey Med Ctr.  Today I heard that we will be 

part of September's Grand Rounds.   Every month the Med Ctr. offers educational events to the 

faculty and staff.  Usually these events are programs to educate on new medical findings and 

protocols.  I am excited that we ARE that program for September.  The event is sponsored by 

the LGBT Allie group at the medical center.   

It is sure to be a nice evening, the Med. Center is providing a reception from 4:30-5:30 so be 

sure to get there in time to enjoy some of the hospitality! 

Jeff and I sponsored a nice picnic in August as a welcome back party.  It was great to see all the 

guys in such a relaxed setting before the start of what promises to be another FANTASTIC 

season. 

 

Respectfully, 

Eddie Diel HGMC VP 


